
Membership Survey of the FPPOA 
Dear member, your input is vital to help us make decisions that reflect the things that you feel are important to you and 
your continued enjoyment of our beautiful park. 

Please take a few minutes to answer some questions so we can plan for our future. 

All returned surveys will be entered in a draw for a $50 visa gift card. The draw will be made at the February members 
meeting. 

Membership 
1. Do you attend membership meetings    

Sometimes              
Always       
Never       Why?______________________________________________________________ 
 

2. Do you attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) in January 
Sometimes              
Always       
Never    Why?_______________________________________________________________ 
 

3. Would you attend meetings more often if they were (please check all that apply) 
Less frequent                      
Shorter       
Included a social component like a dinner/lunch  
Were held at a different time of day   
  a.m.     
         p.m.     
 

4. Would you consider being a volunteer and serve on a committee or become a director at some time in the 
future 

 Yes call me    Name: ______________ Number_______________ 

 Yes but only if there were not too many meetings  Name: _______________ Number_______________ 

 No not interested  

 Not at this time, but maybe in the future  

Improvement Projects 
 

In the past we have asked the membership to generate a list of projects that will improve our park. These items are then 
prioritized and researched with the intent to implement if they are viable.  

The following items have previously ranked high on the list but have yet to be implemented. They are presented to you 
with our rational for inclusion to help you understand your directors thought process. 

Please rank them from 1 to 4 with most important being 1 and the least important being 4. This is to help us focus of the 
budgeting and action priorities for 2019/2020 



NOTE:  these projects can be done without any special financial assessments.  We understand some have been discussed 
at membership meetings before, but they are relisted as they can come back if the members will it. They do still seem to 
be important to much of our membership 

� Peace Lake tables – A place to sit and enjoy our park and dog walking area. 

� New Pool – rational is that the current pool has size limitations and is currently costly to maintain due to its age. 
A new pool would be larger, and we could offer a ramp entrance to make it more accessible to our members 
with mobility issues and sufficient lighting for nighttime use. The size and condition of a pool is a top 
consideration to a purchaser when looking at purchasing a home in a park like ours so a pool in good repair and 
with good utility adds value to our homes. 

� Marquee Sign – this would make changing the text and highlighting important events much easier to do. In 
addition, it would draw attention and would be more likely to be seen by us as we come and go in the park.  

� Solar pool heater – this was well researched and had a 72% approval rating in our prior survey but was defeated 
at the meeting. We are offering it again as both a cost-effective improvement and one that is “green” and 
environmentally responsible 

Big Picture Plans 
 

5. It is important for us to vision farther into the future for our park. One suggestion is that we look at the 
feasibility of converting our primary buildings to Solar Power. Do you agree with our exploration of this option? 

  Yes   

  No   

6. Do you have other suggestions for future development, improvements or expansion of our facilities and 
services? 
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your participation. We will draw for the prize at the March members meeting. Please put you name 
address and phone number below, so we can contact you if you are our lucky winner. 

You may send your survey back anonymously, but anonymous surveys cannot be entered in the draw. 

Return surveys by fax 239-543-0070 email fppoainc@gmail.com or in person to the office by January 31st 2019 

 

Name:______________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: _________________________________Membership #_________________________  

mailto:fppoainc@gmail.com
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